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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 
Request for Proposal No. 2435204 

Contact Water Pond Relocation at the Sechelt Landfill 
Date: September 10, 2024 
Item No.1 Specifications Section 31 23 11 Fill and Schedule of Prices  

Question: For the compacted clay liner, would it be possible for Geosynthetic Clay 
liner to be an approved alternative?  

Answer:  No, a Geosynthetic Clay liner (GCL) is not acceptable as an alternative to 
compacted clay liner as the GCL would be damaged during pond maintenance 
involving excavator removal of accumulated deposits.   
 

 


